
August 01, 2024  LTTL/L&S/2024-25/08/04 

To 
The Sr. General Manager, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
Maharashtra, India 

The Sr. General Manager, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 
Maharashtra, India 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub  :  Announcement - Opening of Trading Window 

Ref  : Le Travenues Technology Limited (the “Company”) 

BSE Scrip Code: 544192 and NSE Symbol: IXIGO 

In compliance with the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as 
amended, and Le Travenues Technology Limited Code of Conduct to Regulate, Monitor, 
and Report Trading by Designated Persons, and with reference to the announcement 
regarding the Closure of Trading Window immediately upon listing, i.e., with effect from 
June 18, 2024, Tuesday, submitted by us via letter number LTTL/L&S/2024-25/06/26 dated 
June 18, 2024, please be informed that the Company has submitted the financial results for 
the quarter ended June 30, 2024, today, and the period of 48 hours after the disclosure of 
financial results will conclude on August 3, 2024. 

Accordingly, the Trading Window will be open for trading/dealing in the securities of the 
Company for all Designated Persons effective August 04, 2024, until any further 
announcement for the closure of the Trading Window. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking You, 

  For Le Travenues Technology Limited 

Suresh Kumar Bhutani 
(Group General Counsel, Company Secretary and Compliance Officer) 


